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Visual Works was honoured to be part of this exciting event, which brought together 
students, academics, and global industry experts to explore the power of ICT, engineering, 
and innovation to shape a better tomorrow.

Our very own Director and Business Coach, Tania Muhlenbeck, took the stage to share 
real-world entrepreneurial insights, backed by 26 years of hands-on experience building 
businesses and solving problems with technology.

From AI and automation to IoT in agriculture and the future of work, it was a week of bold 
ideas, inspiring visions, and future-proof thinking!  We are proud to stand alongside DUT 
in empowering future leaders and creating impactful tech-driven solutions for Africa and 
beyond. 

Huge thank you to IEEE South Africa Computer Chapter and DUT’s Faculty of Accounting 
and Informatics & Faculty of Engineering and the Built Environment for the warm welcome
and incredible platform.
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2025 IEEE ICTAS Student Symposium at DUT.
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